Dear NCI Cohort Consortium collaborator,
 
I am writing to ask you complete a short (10-minute) questionnaire aiming to elucidate common goals, facilitators, and challenges and barriers to participation in collaborative data pooling projects within the NCI Cohort Consortium. The rationale for this questionnaire is outlined below. 

Please click here<LINK TO SURVEY> to complete the questionnaire. Your participation is voluntary, your responses will be kept secure to the extent permitted by law, and no identifying information will be collected.

Thank you in advance for taking the time to contribute to this work.

Roger Milne (on behalf the NCI Cohort Consortium Steering Committee)

